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Lamar Elementary School Cafeteria Receives
City of Baytown Health Department Food Safety Excellence Award

 

 The Lamar Elementary School Cafeteria was selected as one of four eating establishments from a field of more than 500 to receive the
City of Baytown Health Department Food Safety Excellence Award at the recent  Baytown City Council meeting. Pictured are staff
members (l to r) Olga DeLaGarza; Irma Castellanos; Mary Arispe; Natalie Edwards, director of food service; Maria Tijerina; Maria

Ochoa; Anna Gray and Michelle Ojeda.
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